
Subject: Re: [gbird] par�cipa�on in CBD ac�vi�es

From: John Godwin <godwin@ncsu.edu>

Date: 3/27/2017 12:07 PM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>, gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Hi Todd,

   Thanks for forwarding this. It might be valuable at a NCSU GBIRd or more general GBIRd mee�ng to

walk people through this - it's a li�le tough to interpret without experience in these things and it

seems likely there is 'more than meets the eye'  for some of those points. I'd certainly be interested to

hear your take on it.

John

On Mon, Mar 27, 2017 at 9:41 AM, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu> wrote:

The recently announced the schedule for the upcoming ac�vi�es on synbio/gene drives.  It's a

lengthy process but the first step is to be nominated for the online forum.  A detailed explana�on is

a�ached.  I'm happy to talk more with you about how the process works.  I am s�ll wai�ng to hear

whether or not I will s�ll be a member of the AHTEG or not.

todd
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